
Imagery ©2024 Airbus, Maxar Technologies, Map data ©2024 Google 50 ft 

Night work starting June 10, 2024
City of Placerville - Broadway Maintenance Project (CIP 42003)

Starting the week of June 10, 2024, the contractor will begin Stage 1 Water Line work on Mosquito Road
necessitating a night closure of Mosquito Road between Locust Avenue and Broadway.Traffic control with 
flaggers and a detour route will be in place.

Then in Stage 2, sewer line work will begin on Broadway at the intersection with Mosquito Road
and moving eastward under traffic control.  Periodically, the Eastbound Highway 50 off-ramp will be closed 
during this night work with a detour in place.

Please pay close attention to traffic control, signage, and flaggers during this work.
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